
Meadowburn PTA Treasury Report 2017 to 2018 

It has been another successful year for fundraising.  The main fundraising events for us this year was 

the Christmas fair and calendar with a profit of £1745.38 and £840 and a combined total of 

£2585.38. 

Our Health Week sponsor of the adventure course was down again on previous years so we may 

have to look at the other activities that are going on within school around this time. EG Osborne 

books.  

The main expenditure was for both fairs and the Jute and canvas bags.  We are currently sitting at a 

loss for the bags -£742.78 but these can be sold at any time through the year. I do believe that we 

will make a profit on these.  

The PTA will start the next year with a balance of £8655.24 and there are already a number of large 

items that we have agreed to pay for.  These include swimming lessons, new school sound system 

and the busses for the school trips.  

I would like to extend a huge thanks to all who has supported us this year especially Paul Whittet 

who audited the PTA accounts this year. Without the support of many this would not be possible.  


